400 Chestnut Street Tower II

December 31, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the Application of Tennessee Valley Authority Docket Nos. 50-327 50-328

In my letter to you dated August 1, 1980, TVA committed to provide a revised Radiological Emergency Plan (REP) for Sequoyah Nuclear Plant by January 1, 1981. Enclosed are 10 copies of the new REP including 10 copies of the State of Tennessee REP for Sequoyah Nuclear Plant. This submittal fulfills the requirements of the revised Appendix E to 10 CFR 50, "Emergency Planning and Preparedness for Production and Utilization Facilities."

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M. Mills, Manager Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Sworn to and subscribed before me this 3/st day of Ale, 1980

Notary Public

My Commission Expires 4/4/82

Enclosure (10)

co: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director Office of Inspection and Enforcement U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, DC 20555

> PERSONAL PRIVACY INFORMATION DELETED ID ACCORDANCE WITH THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT

315 F

X005 3/10 change: € 701 1 0